December 23, 1908.

Mr. Henry G. Stott,

600 West 59th Street,

New York City.

Dear Mr. Stott

Referring to your inquiry by telephone to-day, I find that no expense mouchats have been submitted during the past two years covering the expenses of Mr. C.F. Scott in connection with his visits to Sections and Branches.

We have, however, passeded and passed, upon authority of the Chairman of the Sections Committee, certain vouchers from officers of Sections, that included items covering the expenses of other visitors to Sections. Among the more prominent of these visitors were Professor H.H. Norris and Dr. C.P. Steinmetz.

Very truly yours,

Assistant Secretary.